
2020 Family Law Section Fellowship Program 
The Family Law Section (FLS) of the New York State Bar Association is pleased to 
continue its Family Law Section Fellowship Program. The FLS will select up to 
three (3) attorneys to serve as Fellows for one year commencing in June. Each 
Fellow will be paired with a mentor from the FLS Executive Board who will work 
with the Fellow throughout the year to assist in his or her career development. 
Fellows will be required to be a member of the FLS, to actively participate on a FLS 
committee, and to attend the Summer Meeting and Annual Meeting of the Family 
Law Section. Fellows may also attend the FLS Executive Committee meetings. 
Reasonable travel expenses for the Fellows to attend meetings will be covered by 
the Family Law Section. Fellows will be selected based on their applications and the 
diversity initiatives of the Family Law Section, which include diversity of race, 
ethnicity, gender, age, sexual orientation, geographic location, and area and type of 
practice within family law.
 Those who are interested in the practice of Family Law, are willing to become active 
participants in the work of the New York State Bar Association and the Family Law 
Section, and who desire to expand their professional network and further develop 
their legal career should submit an application by May 15, 2020. 

Applications are available online at: 
www.nysba.org/Sections/Family/Fellowship_Program/Family_Law_Section_Fellowship_Program.html 

Or by email: ekarabatos@soklaw.com 

Family Law Section Chair: Rosalia Baiamonte, Esq. 
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